PETER PAN PLAYGROUP

PARENTAL INVOLVEMENT POLICY AND PRACTICE.

Parents are the most significant persons in a young child's life, the first educators. Our playgroup
will work with parents, supporting, encouraging and reinforcing best practice and guiding or
advising when parents ask for suggestions of ways of caring and coping with their children.

In order to do this we will;

Ensure that all parents know about our aims and policies, including complaints.

Encourage parents to become actively involved in the playgroup.

Give feedback on their child's progress, using specific examples of achievement or behaviour.
Listen to parents' comments and opinions about their child's progress.

Ensure that times, places and information about meetings is available to all parents.

Provide opportunities for parents to learn about the pre-school curriculum and about children's

learning and development.



